
From: nelsen80@gmail.com <nelsen80@gmail.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/7/2014 7:56:23 PM
Subject: Re: appointments

Wonderful. Thanks. 

BN


Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 7, 2014, at 4:08 PM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Hi Brent,
 
                Thanks for the note.  I passed it along to John Carroll, who has taken over for Madison with the 
board/commission work.  I’ve asked him to pull together a list of the current appointees and the dates on which 
their terms will expire, so we’ll take a look and get back to you.  I also gave Ted a heads-up.  Thanks again.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Brent Nelsen [mailto:Brent.Nelsen@furman.edu] 
 
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 4:03 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: appointments
 
Christian,
 
I hope this note finds you well on this blustery day!
 
I'm sure you are not the right person to contact on this, but perhaps you can send this note on to the person who is.
 
I've been told by the ETV staff that four of the current commissioners, myself being one of them, will come to the end of 
our terms in June. I believe the four are Elise Bidwell, Nicole Holland, Jill Kelso and myself. I cannot speak for the others, 
but I know I would love to continue to serve the state in this capacity. I can also say as chair, that I would love for the 
other three to continue on the Commission as well. I believe we have assembled an excellent team. Of course, I will 
support the Governor in whatever decision she makes concerning the Commission.
 
Thanks for passing this bit of information on. I'm sure we will have opportunity to get together over the next few 
months.
 
Yours,
 
Brent
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